
PSFA Summer Fayre 2018 

 

Wednesday, 11th July 2018 

 

Hi to all Parents, Staff, Family, friends and pupils of Windsor Park 

 

Summer is nearly upon us at last, hoping the lovely sunny weather continues. 

The PSFA are going to hold its first summer fayre for a number of years on 

Wednesday,   

11th July after sports day.  

 

We are involving the staff and pupils to make it a more fun packed afternoon 

with a competitive streak about it, each class in each house are making their 

own game or craft stall so all children can get involved and enjoy it.  

 

We are hoping to have other stalls that we can organise ie cake, plants stalls 

,bric a brac etc so any help or if any parent would like to do or manage their own 

stall would be great.  

We would welcome outside stalls or craft stalls or any other ideas to make the 

summer fayre more fun. If you or you know anyone who would like a stall we are 

not charging for the stall but if you wish to donate a raffle prize that would be 

most grateful .We will be asking local businesses and further a field for 

donations of prizes too. 

 

There will be refreshments for all to enjoy as well. 

 

We are counting on the generosity of parents, grandparents and friends to 

donate any gifts big or small for raffle prizes and game prizes. So if you own 

your own business or work for a company that would be willing to donate a prize 

that would be fantastic. These can be brought into the school office or 

telephone Carol Harbour on 07773438760 and we can collect the item. 

We are desperate for volunteers for helping set up the summer fayre and 

helping on stalls and to tidy away afterwards. We only have a few members and 

cannot give a fantastic summer fayre ourselves if we do not get any help. Your 

time however big or small will be much appreciated.  

Likewise we need parents, grandparents, friends and siblings older and younger 

to come and support us. So please bring your pocket money. 

 

If you have any ideas or know a company that will bring something different to 

the summer fayre please contact Carol Harbour on 07773438760.  

 

As always money raised is put back into the schools PSFA funds for all our 

children to enjoy. 



 

Please support your Windsor Park PSFA in any way you can 

 

We look forward to seeing you all at the Sports day followed by the 
Summer Fayre from 3.30 pm on Wednesday, 11th July 2018. 
 
Kind Regards 
Carol &Terri 
PSFA 
 

                                                                     

 


